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John Salvino is a lifelong baseball fan who enjoys the connections 

that are made because of the game as much as the game itself. 

He finds beauty in the game because of how it allows people to 

connect with it, and with each other, in so many different ways. 

His earliest memories include pilling into the family station wag-

on and taking road trips from southern California to watch his 

uncle’s college games in, what seemed to be, very far away loca-

tions. The love of the game, as well as the love of the road, have 

never left him as he and his two teen aged sons have traveled to 

45 states together, stopping at many baseball stadiums and oth-

er related sites along the way. John works professionally for a 

non profit health plan, focused on finding accessible, equitable 

and affordable care for Coloradans. 

Kurt Wells is a fourth generation Coloradoan and has had a life-

long passion for baseball. He is on the Board of Directors of the 

Society for American Baseball Research’s (SABR) Rocky Moun-

tain chapter. In the late 1980’s, he co-hosted a Denver radio 

sports talk show, promoting bringing major league baseball to 

Denver. Kurt was subsequently appointed as a loaned executive 

to the Colorado Baseball Commission to support the efforts in 

the award of the Colorado Rockies franchise. Mr. Wells hosted 

14 Colorado Rockies players staying in his home from 2001 to 

2013, including Matt Holliday, Clint Barmes and Charlie Black-

mon. Kurt received his bachelor’s degree in business administra-

tion from the University of Northern Colorado and an MBA in 

Finance and Accounting from Regis University. He has recently 

retired from a long career in corporate finance. He also loves 

spending time with his wife, three children, and two grandchil-

dren. Kurt also enjoys performing live solo shows, playing guitar 

and singing. 
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